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     1.   Press Release re Attunity Shareholders Formally Approve Appointment of
          Aki  Ratner as CEO at  Extraordinary  Meeting  of  Shareholders  dated
          September 10, 2004.

                                                                          Item 1

Press Release                                                   Source: Attunity

Attunity Shareholders Formally Approve Appointment of Aki Ratner as CEO at
Extraordinary Meeting of Shareholders

Friday September 10, 12:28 pm ET

WAKEFIELD, Mass.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Sept. 10, 2004--Attunity Ltd. (NASDAQ: ATTU -
News), a leading provider of enterprise data integration software, announced
today that shareholders have approved all of the Board of Directors
recommendations at the shareholders meeting held yesterday. Among the
recommendations was the transition of executive management by approving the
terms of the termination of employment agreement with Arie Gonen who resigned as
both CEO and Director. Aki Ratner has now been formally appointed as Chief
Executive Officer of Attunity.

About Attunity Ltd.

Attunity is a leading provider of enterprise data integration software. Using
Attunity's products, companies can seamlessly connect to data sources, stream
data changes across the enterprise, and federate heterogeneous information to
achieve a single view of their business. Employing a unique distributed
architecture, Attunity software runs natively on enterprise data servers,
turning locked data silos into an efficient Information Grid. The result is
significantly enhanced performance and reduced cost of ownership.

More than a 1000 customers are using Attunity software world-wide for data
integration initiatives such as service-oriented integration to the mainframe as
part of EAI projects, legacy data access for business intelligence and
reporting, real-time and efficient ETL based on change data capture, and single
customer views from disparate information sources. Also, Attunity is a trusted
partner for industry leaders including Oracle and HP who embed Attunity software
into their products and solution offerings.

Safe Harbor Statement

Certain statements in this press release are forward-looking statements. Because
such statements deal with future events, they are subject to various risks and
uncertainties and actual results could differ materially from Attunity current
expectations. Factors that could cause or contribute to such differences
include, but are not limited to: the impact on revenues of economic and
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political uncertainties and weaknesses in various regions of the world,
including the commencement or escalation of hostilities or acts of terrorism;
any unforeseen developmental or technological difficulties with regard to
Attunity's products; changes in the competitive landscape, including new
competitors or the impact of competitive pricing and products; a shift in demand
for products such as Attunity's; unknown factors affecting third parties with
which Attunity has formed business alliances; timely availability and customer
acceptance of Attunity's new and existing products, and other factors and risks
discussed in Attunity's Report on Form 20-F for the year ended December 31,
2003, which is on file with the Securities and Exchange Commission. Attunity
assumes no obligation to update information concerning its expectations.

___________

Contact:
     Attunity
     Stefan Wennik, 781-213-5218
     stefan.wennik@attunity.com
     or
     fama PR
     Kate Aldinger, 617-758-4147
     attunity@famapr.com

                                   SIGNATURES

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned, thereunto duly authorized.

                                            ATTUNITY LTD
                                               (Registrant)

                                            By: /s/Ofer Segev
                                                -------------
                                                Ofer Segev
                                                Chief Financial Officer

Date: September 10, 2004
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